
 

 

Tuesday 3rd May 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Polling Day 

Please be aware that 2 of the Reception classrooms will be used for Polling Day on Thursday 

5th May 2022. 

On this day, FS2LT and FS2IG classrooms will be used as a polling station, which means that 

these two classes will be based in the Nursery building for the day. As the usual Reception gate 

will be used by members of the public to access the polling station, all Reception children 

will need to use the Carpark Gate on Longford Road for both drop-off and pick-up 

that day. Although FS2HT will be based in their usual classroom, they will still need 

to come in via the Carpark Gate with the rest of Reception. 

The gate times will remain the same, the only difference will be the location. 

Kind regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 

 


